
Join TRIP to Advocate for 

Affordable Housing in New York

Join TRIP on the March 10 Day of Action to protect affordable housing in New York State. With 
potential cuts to HUD's workforce and programs, it's crucial to take a stand to safeguard housing 
security and community stability.

Why It Matters:

Essential Services at Risk: HUD programs support millions, including veterans, seniors, and 
those with disabilities. Staffing and funding cuts threaten housing stability and efficiency.
Community Impact: Cuts could lead to increased homelessness and housing insecurity. The 
local economy, landlords, and tenants relying on HUD services will be adversely affected.

Take Action:

Contact Your Senators and Representatives: Urge them to oppose cuts to HUD staff and 
resources. Your voice can make a difference in maintaining essential housing services.
Support National Efforts: Sign letters or encourage organizations to advocate against these 
cuts.

Find Your Representatives:

Use the U.S. Capitol Switchboard at (202) 224-3121 or visit http://www.usa.gov/elected-officials 
to connect with your Congress members.
Don’t want to call your elected officials? Ask your organization to sign onto this national letter 
https://nlihc.quorum.us/campaign/111236/, or sign onto this individual one yourself: 
https://nlihc.quorum.us/campaign/109331/.

Make Your Voice Heard! Join the effort to protect affordable housing programs and keep our 
communities strong.
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